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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our beloved brother, J. Bruce Bonini, passed into the spirit world late in the evening of Tuesday, 

February 25, 2014. The exact cause has not yet been determined. 

 

Bruce was born on July 7, 1954 as the eldest son of Joseph and Mari Bonini. He is survived by his wife, 

Betsy, six children, and three grandchildren as well as his parents and five siblings. 

 

 
 

A Seong Hwa Service will be held at the UTS Chapel in Barrytown, NY on Saturday, March 1. The 

viewing will begin at 9:00 AM followed by the ceremony at 11:00 AM. A local florist, DIJK Flowers in 

Kingston, NY (phone 845-339-0980), is very accommodating if you are interested in sending flowers for 

the ceremony on Saturday. 

 

If you would like to offer condolence or a love offering, please send it to Betsy Bonini, 61 Myrtle Ave 

Bridgeport, CT 06604. 

 

Let us support Bruce's family during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a 

glorious new life in the spiritual world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 

Continental Director 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 

 

 


